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Kimberley Pena
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From: Kimberley Pena

Sent:

Friday, November 20, 2009 3:19 PM
To: Kenneth Franklin

Cc: Larry Harris; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Confidentiality

Per this e-mail, we will return to the source DN 09990-09 in Docket 090001-EI. Thank you

From: Kenneth Franklin

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2009 2:49 PM
To: Kimberley Pena

Subject: Confidentiality

09990-09 needs to be returned to source, as it is no longer needed. Thanks.

Kenneth L. Franklin

Regulatory Analyst 11

Division of Economic Regulation
Florida Public Service Commission

850.413.6646
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